## PCC Bulletin May 2022



At the recent AGM of Christ Church, the following were elected to office;

- Churchwardens: Jean Taylor and Rod Green.
- o Deputy Churchwardens: Rosemary Currell and Brian Taylor.
- o Treasurer: Nigel Humphreys.

Elected to the PCC; Karen Farrar, Sheila Godwin, Judith Cronshaw and Nigel Humphreys. They all join the churchwardens and deputy churchwardens who are ex -officio members of the PCC. They all join the following serving members; Rev.Paul, Clive Joyce, Ann Lindsay, Paul Wakefield, Marion Saunders, Brian Saunders, Roger Ennals.

## The Church Budget

In 2021 our income was £88k and outgoings £90k giving a deficit of £2k in line with forecasts. All who give to the church are thanked. The swipe card machine for giving will be updated to give people a chance to choose easily how much they want to give.

## All Change at Christ Church

Rev. Paul plans to retire in September and he will officiate at his last service on Sunday 11 September. The United Reformed Church has decided to leave Christ Church. A commemorative service to celebrate the years of partnership between the Anglicans and the URC is envisaged for the end of August.

## Any Questions?

Need any information or got queries? Please contact any member of the PCC (see above.)